
Facilities Committee Meeting

September 5, 2024 at 8:00 AM.

Attendees: Dave Chambers, Julie Crew, Victoria Druley, Crell Johns, Craig Komar,
Steve Mishler, Heather Mix, Joe Nichols, Ryan O’Cull, Aaron Sable, Amy Smoyer
Not in attendance: Cyndi McClintock, Gretchen Newton, Ron Ross, Andrew West

Levy and District Information:
Medinabees.org > Levy Discussion Information

Previous Business:
● The Ella Canavan storm pipe and sinkhole have been repaired and filled.
● The Ella Canavan gas house fence has been installed and completed.

New Business:
● The Garfield Cafeteria will be renovated to the Professional Development Center.

Monthly Board Meetings will be held in this area. Walls and baseboards have been painted and
carpet has been installed to become a sound appropriate area.

A building walk through of Heritage Preschool took place on September 5th with the Facility Committee
members. The informative and encouraging walk through was led by Business Director Ryan O’Cull and
Preschool Supervisor Heather Mix.

Next Meeting: October 3, 2024 / 8:00 AM / Garfield Building


